
 

  

 

28/11/2024 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

"MIG HOLDINGS S.A." (hereinafter "the Company") hereby informs the investors that 

the ordinary tax audit for the fiscal years 2018 and 2019 was completed without any 

tax burden for the Company. Furthermore, the tax compliance audit of the Company 

conducted by the Certified Auditor for the fiscal year ending on December 31, 2023 

was completed with the issuance of a Tax Compliance Report with an unqualified 

opinion. 

 

 


